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UNL Extension Plans On-Farm Research Updates

(KTNC) - Corn and soybean farmers are invited to attend the Nebraska On-Farm Research Network
Research Update. The sessions are scheduled for February 11th and 12th.

University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension educator, Keith Glewen, says the research network helps
farmers interpret statistics from research on their farms. (play audio :21 “with the public.”)
Glewen says the data allows them to make comparisons between different management practices.
(play audio :27 “with the growers.”)

The On-Farm Research Update will be held Monday, February 11 at the Agricultural Research and
Development Center near Mead, and Tuesday, February 12, at the York County Fairgrounds.

For more information, go to cropwatch.unl.edu.
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